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" THE GREEN BEAN

UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES’ NEWSLETTER

September 24 Library Faculty Meeting, 8:30 a.m., Gallery
(Details this issue)

Gallery Series Program, 12 noon (Details this issue)

September 29 United Way Awards Coffee, 9:30 a.m., King North
Staff Lounge (Details this issue)

September 30 OCLC Acquisitions Subsystem Demonstrations
October 1,4,5 (Details this issue)

October 4 Seminar on the Theory of Living Systems,
7:30-9:30 p.m., Room 137, Chemistry/Physics Building

October 6,7,8 Training at UK (Details this issue)

PLEASE NOTE: The next Green Bean will be issued on Friday, October 8th.
Any items submitted for this Green Bean must be in the Director's Office
no later than 10 a.m. on Tuesday, October 5th. Emergency items can be
submitted to the editor by phone after the deadline.

Contributors: John Bryant, Faith Harders, Cathy Hunt, Gail Kemmedy,
Sandra Muenks, Liz Pogue, Paul Willis, and Gerry Webb (Editor)

PUBLISHED WEEKLY AT THE MARGARET I KING LIBRARY, UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, LEXINGTON, KY. 40506-0039




LIBRARY FACULTY MEETING

The library faculty will meet September 24th, 8:30 a.m. in the Gallery.
Chancellor Gallaher and Vice Chancellor Sands will be our guests.

UNITED WAY AWARDS COFFEE

The ammual United Way Awards Coffee will be held on Wednesday, September 29th
at 9:30 a.m. in the King North Staff Lounge. The Library will be presented
with a special plaque for having an increase in donations exceeding 25%.

As last year's United Way coordinator for the Library I would like to invite
all staff members to attend this celebration. Not only did we exceed last
year's goal but we had 75% of our staff giving--this is far above the
average for the University. You are not only a wonderful staff to work with
but most generous.

This year Mike Lach has the role of coordinator for the Library and I am
sure the United Way tradition of giving will continue to grow under his
sincere and enthusiastic direction.

John Bryant
University of Kentucky Vice-Chairman for United Way

OCLC AQUISITIONS SUBSYSTEM DEMONSTRATIONS

The Acquisitions Department will be demonstrating the OCLC Acquisitions
Subsystem (which is presently in use for King and branch libraries) at
the following times:

Thursday, September 30
Friday, October 1
Monday, October 4
Tuesday, October 5

All interested staff members are invited to attend at their convenience.
Meet at Gail Kennedy's office in the Acquisitions Department.

CATALOG MAINTENANCE STAFF CHANGES

The catalog maintenance position formerly occupied by Barbara Randolph

has been filled by Patty Hornback, previously a member of the filing section.
Nancy Walker, a new employee, will replace Patty. These changes should

not effect the catalog support unit's consistent level of service to the
system.

GALLERY SERIES

"Debussy: Music for Strings and Piano'', Dan Mason, violin, Suzanne McIntoch,
cello, Lucien Stark, piano will be the first program presented in the Gallery
Series. It will be held Friday, September 24th, 12:00 noon, in the Gallery,
King Library North.




TRATNING AT UK
October 6 -- RESUME WRITING FOR TRANSFER/PROMOTION APPLICANTS.

This workshop is designed to help you construct a resume that accents
you and your career objectives within the University.

October 7 -- HANDLING DISCIPLINARY PROBLEMS.

This workshop discusses how you can improve your skills for resolving
disciplinary problems and is best suited for employees with supervisory/
mamagement responsibilities.

October 8 -- SUCCESSFUL INTERVIEW BEHAVIOR FOR TRANSFER/PROMOTION APPLICANTS.

The objective of this training program is to better prepare employees for
career change, advancement and growth within the University by providing
training on successful interview practices, techniques, and behaviors.

To enroll in any of these programs, contact the Human Resource Development
office, 7-1851.

PROFESSIONAL OPPORTUNITIES

Director, Kentucky Water Resources Research Institute, University of Kentucky.
Salary: not given. Deadline: September 30, 1982.

Head, User Services, Library Systems Office, University of California, Berkeley.
Salary: $21,288 to $30,648. Deadline: October 31, 1982.

Assistant University Librarian for Technical Services, University of California,
Santa Barbara. Salary: $29,400-$46,600. Deadline: January 15, 1983.

Serials Cataloger, Govermment Publications, University of Commecticut Library,
Storrs. Salary: $13,500-$17,000. Deadline: October 15, 1982.

Head, Special Collections Department, University of New Mexico General Library.
Salary: $22,000-$26,000. Deadline: October 15, 1982.

Bibliographer for Public Affairs and Policy/Reference Librarian, State University
of New York at Albany. Salary: $17,000+. Deadline: October 8, 1982.

Management Reference Librarian, Northwestern University Library. Salary: $15,000-
$18,000. Deadline: December 1, 1982.

Catalog Librarian, University of Oregon Library. (2 positions open) Salary:
$16,000-$18,000. Deadline: November 12, 1982.

Cataloguer, Social Science Cataloguing Team, Librarian I, Princeton University
Library. Salary: $15,500+. Deadline: Ocotber 15, 1982.

Cataloguer, Near East Cataloguing Team, Librarian I or II, Princeton University
Library. Salary: not given. Deadline: October 15, 1982.
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Assistant Life Sciences Librarian, Purdue University Libraries. Salary: $15,000+.
Deadline: November 1, 1982.

Cataloger, Retrospective Conversion, Robert Muldrow Cooper Library, Clemson
University. Salary: $19,500 minimum. Deadline: October 1, 1982.

Reference Librarian, Dana Library, Newark Campus, Rutgers University.
Salary: S$18,144+. Deadline: December 1, 1982.

Head Librarian and Bibliographer, Physics Library, Stanford University Libraries.
Rank: Librarian or Associate Librarian. Salary: $25,356-$31,800 or
$22,248-827,000. Deadline: October 22, 1982.

For additional information, contact Faith Harders.
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FROM LSO

PICTURES

The pictures taken at the LSO Spring Fling and Picnic are still
circulating. Reprints will be ordered as soon as the sign up sheets
come back to LSO Headquarters.

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR
LSO is once again planning for a Christmas bazaar. Please consider
this before selling your crafts in garage sales or similar events,
Particulars shall be forthcoming after the first frost.
KanliiB

CONGRATULATIONS

To MARY and FARLEY SPENCER on the birth of their son. Kyle Edward was
born on August 5th. Mary is located in the Geology Library.

To PAT WINN and RICK SMITH on the birth of their son. Nicholas Adam was
born on August 7th, Pat is located in Interlibrary Loans.

To KATHRYN DAVIS and BRIAN SALTZ on their recent marriage. Kathryn is
located in the Agriculture Library.

GET WELL WISH

To PAUL THOMPSON (Business and Economic Information Center). Paul is
home recuperating from a recent illness and stay in the hospital.

CONDOLENCES
To BILL MARSHALL (Special Collections Department) on the recent loss of

his father, William J. Marshall, Sr. On behalf of the staff LSO has
made a contribution to the Heart Fund.

To EVELYN EVANS (Catalog Department) on the recent loss of her husband
Brnies

FROM THE STAFF
Dear Friends in the Library Staff Organization,
Your gift to Community Hospice in memory of my husband was most

appropriate and greatly appreciated. I thank you for this caring
gesture and for the concern of you during my husband's illness and

death, Support of friends really DOES help.
i
M——,m, 7’/‘4_‘“,‘







